
 
From: A.F  
Sent: 2023/07/25 2:22 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]137 Steeles (Avalon Developments) - Ward 4 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello, 
 

File #: OZS-2023-0018  (Please include this on-record for pre-plan consideration.) 
 

If adding much more population density to this area, we really must connect more roads to 
provide more thoroughfare continuity.  Part of Brampton’s rush hour traffic problems is because people 
are forced to pipe through major streets only, as there are multiple freeways and rivers cutting through 
the city and limiting the availability of smaller roads to travel through, making it impossible for local 
residents to be able to get to their homes without driving through major streets. 
 

For this project, at the very least, we must connect the two disconnected ends of Malta Ave. per 
the red proposed paving as shown below: 
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